Business Enquiry Letter
To

Rachel Vinton,

Production Head,

Artistic Paperworks Ltd.

15th Novel Street.

West Virginia.

Date: 25th April 2014

Subject: Enquiry about the pipe roll boxes for wall stickers.

Dear Rachel,

Hope you are doing well!

I am connecting to you as I have got your reference from one of friends in the crockery industry by the name of Blaze Crystalware for paper based packing materials.

Firstly, I would like to introduce about my business to you so that you can take a call whether we can be business allies or not. We are a start-up company by the name of Walltistic Art and we’ve made a part of the market a year back that is in March 2013. We produce reasonably priced wall art in the form of removable wall stickers and decals. We wish to ally with you for the packaging of these wall stickers which would be a pipe roll box made from very hard cardboard paper with lids on both sides of the boxes.

If you are already into manufacturing such boxes then please send us a quotation along with a sample for the same. If you are not manufacturing such boxes at the moment then please do let us know. If you do not wish to take up this project but have references for such a job then also please try to share those with us.

Hoping to hear back from you soon on what your take is regarding this business enquiry.

Thanks & Regards,

Janet Mayor

Productions Head

Walltistic Art
